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Serra Club of El Paso. NO. 52 

Established March 27,1950 

District NO 5 

1. October 3rd: 11:00 AM Trustee Meeting: Angry Owl  

2. October 21st: 11:15 AM Holy Half Hour with Lunch and Speaker to follow: El Paso Club 18th Floor 

3. November 2nd: 11:00 AM Trustee Meeting: Angry Owl  

4. November 16th: 11:15 AM Holy Half Hour with Lunch and Speaker to follow: El Paso Club 18th Floor 

5. December 7th: 11:00 AM Trustee Meeting Angry Owl  

6. December 21st: 6:00 PM Christmas Celebration: El Paso Club Downtown 

7. January 4th: 11:00 AM Trustee Meeting Angry Owl   

8. January 15th: 11:15 AM Holy Half Hour with Lunch and Speaker to follow: El Paso Club 18th Floor 
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Presidentôs Message: 

Itôs  been a blessed year for the Serra Club of El Paso. Our mem-

bership has continued to grow and our annual appeal a great suc-

cess.  In September our new Patron Saint Junipero Serra was canon-

ized on the steps of the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immacu-

late Conception in Washington D.C. as witnessed by tens of thousands 

if not hundreds of thousands of persons gathered for this sacred cere-

mony and to catch a glimpse of the Holy Father during his recent visit to 

the United States, representing the first time a Pope has canonized a 

Saint on American Soil.  

Gilbert Estrada  
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We celebrated locally with a Mass at St. Patrick presided by Father Mariano who then with several 

Seminarians joined us as our guests for dinner at the Angry Owl where we hope to calendar this 

commemorative event each year with a Mass and fellowship dinner.  

The Christmas Party was the best ever by my estimation. There are too many people to thank indi-

vidually but you know who you are. The setting for a private dinner at the El Paso Club was a great 

idea. The gift Christmas baskets were abundant, colorful and well received by our attending seminari-

ans and we thank his Excellency Mark Seitz for spending the evening with us.  

Yes we have received an abundance of blessings this year and more to follow with the recent sched-

uling of the Holy Father to visit and preside at Mass, a mile or two away, in Ciudad Juarez in a few 

short weeks this February 2016! Yes it has been a Very Blessed Christmas and I want to thank each 

and every Serran for your dedication, time and treasure to fostering vocational discernment and de-

velopment of these precious young men! Happy New Year! 

In Gratitude: 

Gilbert Estrada 

President  

Serra Club #52 

El Paso, Texas  
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Serra Annual Appeal 2015: Thank you for your Support  

Our Prayers are  

working  

we are grateful  

to have  

Eighteen (18)  

Seminarians  

who will  

serve 

the  

Diocese of   

El Paso,  

Texas. 

Your continued 

generosity of time 

and treasure  

is greatly  

appreciated  

As we support our 

seminarians in 

their priestly  

formation!  

Thank you for your support and you generosity if you have not yet received your appeal 

letter please contact Mary Ann Haynes:  
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Serra Club Christmas Party 2015  
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